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Boeing Senior Director Risk Management & Insurance Mark Meyerhoff issued the following statement today:

Last year, Boeing's Risk Management and Insurance group solicited competitive proposals from Marsh &
McLennan and Aon to provide brokerage services for the company's Financial Services Insurance Programs.

Both proposals were evaluated on comprehensive criteria through a formal request for proposal process.

Following a robust evaluation and selection process, Aon has been selected to provide Financial Services
insurance brokerage to Boeing for the next several years. Marsh will continue to provide brokerage services for
Boeing's other insurance programs, including Casualty, Property and Aviation.
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